
 

April 22, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Chair Rosa DeLauro  The Honorable Ranking Member Kay Granger  

Committee on Appropriations   Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Repurpose of Marshall Middle School for a Service & Learning 

Center in Westland in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City 

of Westland, located at 36300 Warren Road Westland, MI 48185.  

The funding would be used to repurpose the vacant school building, Marshall Upper Elementary 

School, into a multi-faceted hub to provide services and learning opportunities through early 

childhood education, senior food and nutrition services and incubation support for entrepreneurs 

for low-moderate income families in and around Westland.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rashida Tlaib 

Member of Congress 


